
----Original Message----- 

From: MacKenzie, Marcia  

Sent: Monday, January 10, 2005 7:51 AM 

To: 'anne.sapenfield@legis.state.wi.us' 

Subject: TPR Committee 

 

 

 

 Good morning.  I am the Dane County Corp. counsel.  I understand 

that one of my assistants sent you a message some time ago containing HIS 

opinion regarding jury trials in TPR proceedings.  Just to clarify, the 

email message did not represent the official position of this office.  In 

fact, there is quite a variation of opinion among the attys here (as I 

assume is the case everywhere).    If you have any questions, please feel 

free to call me at 266-4159. 

 

 


